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Wednesday 21 November 2018 

 

PANTOMIME – FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER 2018 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

The whole school will visit the pantomime to see ‘Snow White’ at the New Theatre Royal, Lincoln on Friday 

14 December.  
 

We ask that you make a voluntary contribution of £13.50 per child, however the visit can only go ahead if 

the level of support is sufficient. All children eligible for free school meals (due to benefits received) do not 

need to make a payment as the school will use its Pupil Premium grant to cover the costs for these pupils.  

There is now the option to consent and pay online via your ParentMail account (if you use this option 

you do not need to return the slip below as you will be consenting online).  You can also return the slip 

below with cash or cheque to the school office.  Please make your payment by Wednesday 12 December.  
 

The transport will leave school after registration. There will be no hot lunches on this day so a packed 

lunch and a drink will be required by all children  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

GDay 

 

Georgina Day - Headteacher 

..................................................................................................................................................................... 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 

 

PANTOMIME - FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER 2018 

 

Child’s name:______________________________________ Class:________________________ 
 

I consent to my child attending the pantomime. 
 

I enclose £13.50 per child cash or cheque (payable to Lincolnshire County Council)  

or 

my child is eligible for free school meals as a result of benefits received  

 

 

Signed: ___________________________(Parent/carer)  Date:_______________________ 

 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

 


